
October 28, 2015 

Jan Amlin 

Pelican Bay Heights Water System LLC 

PO Box 2767 

Harbor, Oregon 97415 

 

Greg Miller 

Public Utilities Commission of Oregon 

PO Box 1088  

Salem, Oregon 97308-1088 

 

RE: Clarification of name for Pelican Bay Heights Water System, LLC 

Greg: 

This letter is to certify with the Public Utilities Commission filing center the correct name for the Pelican 

Bay Heights Water System LLC.  In the financing application that was submitted October 2nd, 2015, the 

system was referred to as the Pelican Bay Heights Public Utility District.  Please note that the correct 

name for the system is the Pelican Bay Heights Water System LLC, and amend the financing application 

as necessary to address the corrected name. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Jan Amlin 

Pelican Bay Heights Water System, LLC 

 


